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January 26, 2021

Ms. Jeanette A. Calder

Jamaica Accountability Meter Portal (JAMP) BY EMAIL & HAND
Suite #3, 7 Lady Musgrave Road.

Kingston 5

Dear Ms. Calder,

Re: ATI Request for The Department of Correctional Services Appropriation Accounts

Reference is made to the captioned matter and your latest email dated January 21, 2021, of which

the delay in responding to your office is sincerely regretted.

Please be advised that the Department of Correctional Services has submitted its Appropriation
Account for the respective periods of 2016/2017 and 2017/2018. The status of these submissions

are as follows:

e The 2016/2017 Appropriation Accounts Report have been submitted to the Ministry of
National Security (MNS) and is currently awaiting the signature of its Principal Accounting
Officer i.e. the Permanent Secretary; and

e The 2017/2018 Appropriation Accounts Report have been submitted to the Auditor

General’s Department directly from the Ministry of National Security (MNS).

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email and feel free to direct any follow-up questions which

may arise o1 the subject.
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Lt. Col. (Ret'd) Gary Rowe

COMMISSIONER OF CORRECTIONS
DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONAL SERVICES






